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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Cabo Verde and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy welcomes Cabo Verde’s commitment to the Universal Periodic Review and its efforts to promote and protect human rights. Italy welcomes in particular, since the second cycle, the creation of a national action plan to prevent and eliminate child labour, the adoption of a new national plan for gender equality and the adoption of a new criminal Code in 2015 which criminalizes human trafficking, forced prostitution and child prostitution.
Italy recommends Cabo Verde to:
· adopt further measures to prevent and combat episodes of human trafficking and child sexual exploitation; 

· enhance efforts to combat all forms of discrimination and violence against women. 
Italy wishes Cabo Verde a successful UPR.
Thank you.

